
 

 
 

  
 
Request under Freedom of Information Act 2000 – our ref: FOI 19/20_281 
    
I write in response to your request under the Freedom of Information (FOI) Act. 
 
I confirm that the Trust holds the information you requested. Please see the replies below: 
 
Please note the accuracy of this information is dependent upon the admitting clerk selecting 
admission source of 87 – Non NHS hospital, the data will only be accurate if the clerk doing 
the admission chooses this and not 19 which is ‘usual place of residence’. 
 

1. Please provide the number of emergency admissions to your trust from independent sector 
hospitals for the past 3 years (2016/17 to 2018/19 inclusive).  

 

Non Elective admissions from independent hospitals 

 Sum of Number of Spells 

2016/17 8 

2017/18 6 

2018/19 12 

Grand Total 26 

 
2. Please provide the number of elective admissions to your trust from independent sector 

hospitals over the same period 
 

Elective admissions from independent hospitals 

 Sum of Number of Spells 

2016/17 5 

2017/18 7 

2018/19 10 

Grand Total 22 

 
3.      If possible, please indicate provide an estimate of the cost of treatment for elective and 
emergency admissions from independent sector hospitals over the same period 
 
I can confirm on behalf of the Trust and in accordance with S.1 (1) of the Freedom of 

Information Act 2000 (FOIA) that we do not hold the information you have requested.   

  


